HIGHLANDS SURGERY PPG Feb 2025
Minutes of meeting held on 25th February 2025
PRESENT
Dr A Shaw, Katie Baker (Practice. Manager), Nurse Hilary, Pat Holden (Chair), KB SC VC JdT AD FE JE LE RE FG PHa AJ VJ ML-B RL-B EM MN MP AR ARw LSa LS JS DT MWd MW 
APOLOGIES PG JJS PS

PH Welcomed our honoured guest, Nurse Hilary, and everyone to the meeting. The minutes were accepted and there were no matters arising. 
We are all sorry that Nurse Hilary leaves on Friday after 40 years with the Practice and Les Sawyer gave a very touching speech of thanks to her, echoing all our best wishes to her. A copy of this is attached.

Members of the PPG and some other patients had joined to give Hilary a bouquet and gift voucher so that she could choose something by which to remember us.
The Practice had provided a beautiful cake, which Hilary asked Dr Shaw to help her cut, with lots of photos being taken. The cake was shared around and Dr Shaw did a great job serving teas and coffees to everyone.
Lots of people related memories of their help from Hilary and all expressed their gratitude to her; and she responded with some anecdotes of her time at Highlands.
Dr Shaw also said a few words about working with Hilary and promised another celebration at the surgery.
   The next meeting is to be held at St Margaret’s Meeting Room 2
(entrance opposite the Church – first door on the right) Lime Avenue, Leigh-on-Sea SS9 3PA
on Tuesday 25th March 2025 at 12.30.
